
Dear Parents, 

World Book Day and Comic Relief last Friday saw a huge effort from everyone. The pictures on Dojo showed 
some of the winning entries for the costumes, cakes and reading challenges, we hope that you enjoyed seeing 
them as much as we did. We were delighted that Harper our therapy dog and her handler Rob from Cariad Pet 
Therapy came along to join in the fun too! We have been so lucky to have been able to use this service and want 
to support it further through fund raising activities such as the Foundation Phase dog walk this week. Thank you to 
all of the 2 legged and 4 legged friends who came along to join in! Please remember to return your child’s sponsor 
money to the class. 

Please see new dates on our calendar highlighted in purple. We have planned some Parent’s evenings before the 
end of term and a concert from our choir and orchestra. An email from Parentmail will come out to all mainstream 
class parents to book a time slot, Sandy and Monk’s Haven parents will be contacted by Mrs Phillips and Miss 
Hicks to arrange your appointments. We look forward to seeing you there. 

Mrs Andrews 
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A huge thank you, we raised £639 for 

Comic Relief with our Red Nose Day 
cake sale and the items on sale — 

the noses were so popular that we 
ran out after selling over 400 of 

them! Well done everyone! 

 

 

 

 

 

If your child performs in our school 
orchestra or choir, then we would like 
to invite you to a concert on Thursday 
11th April to listen to them play and 
sing the pieces they have been    
practising. Please join us in the 
school hall for a 5:30 pm start. 

Would you like to 
know how to help 
your child more at 

home with reading? 

Then please come 
along to our reading 
workshop on Monday 
1st April 3:30pm in 
the school hall for 
Foundation Phase 
parents and Tuesday 
2nd April 3:30pm for 
Key Stage 2 parents. 
Children welcome to 

attend.  

Please join us for our Easter 
service at Bethesda Church 
on Thursday 11th April 
10:00 am for Foundation 
Phase and Friday 12th April 

10:00 am for Key Stage Two. 



 

 

*New activities or events 

 

25/03 Yr 6 trip to Carew Control Tower 

25/03 Fire Safety Talk—Yr 2 and Yr 5 

27-29/03 Llangrannog residential –Yr 4 pupils 

01/04 Foundation Phase Parents’ Reading workshop—school hall 3:30-4:30 

02/04 Yr 6 Sports at Pembrokeshire College—PE kit needed 

02/04 KS2 Parents’ Reading Workshop—3:30-4:30 

02/04 Cluster Netball festival 

03/04 Yr 2 visit to Seven Spice Indian Restaurant 

05/04 Yr 6 visit to Haverfordwest VC High 

08/04 & 

09/04 
Sandy Haven and Monk’s Haven LRC parent’s evening (classrooms)—further information to 

follow 

09/04 Foundation Phase parent’s evening—School hall—please see Parentmail 

09/04 Yr 6 Sports at Pembrokeshire College—PE kit needed 

10/04 KS2 parent’s evening—School Hall—please see Parentmail 

10/04 Yr 2 Cricket session— PE kit needed 

11/04 Foundation Phase Easter Service at Bethesda Church 10:00, please join us 

11/04 5:30 pm Orchestra and Choir performance for their parents—school hall 

11/04 PC Jenny Thomas  - Yr 4 

12/04 KS2 Easter Service at Bethesda Church 10:00, please join us 

12/04 Yr 2 Café for Parents a.m School Hall —further details to follow 

12/04 End of term 

Da iawn to the Welsh Rugby 

Team! Llongyfarchiadau! 

Friends of Fenton School 

We would like to share with you the fantastic 
news that so far we have raised £2111.00 this is 
an amazing total as we are working towards a 
£5000 target. We are yet to hear the outcome 
from Tesco but I'm sure that whatever place we     
finished it will be of fantastic benefit to our     
target.  If you would like to help raise funds or 
have any fundraising ideas please pop in to see 
Keri in  the office. I would like to thank you all 
for your kind support in helping us to raise 
funds to build an inclusive play area for all the 
children to use for many years to come. Please 
keep your eyes peeled for our next meeting date.  

 

 

 

 

 

A huge thank you to           
Morrisons, Haverfordwest who 
very kindly donated a range of 
books to our school  library on 
World Book Day. We are very 
grateful and look forward to 
reading them. 


